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County of Santa Cm2
PLANNING DEPARTMENT

701 OCEAN STREET, 41H FLOOR, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060

(931) 454-2580 FAX: (831) 454-2131 TDD: (831) 454-2123

ALVIN D. JAMES, DIRECTOR

October 10, 2000

Agenda: October 24,200O

I3oard  of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
“01 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  CA 95060

SCHEDULE A PUBLIC HEARING FOR HISTORIC INVENTORY AMENDMENTS

Members of the Board:

‘four Board is requested by the County Historic Resources Commission (HRC) to schedule a public hearing to
amend the County’s Historic Inventory. It is recommended that the public hearing be set for November 14, 2000.
‘The  proposed amendment, ifapproved, would result in the inclusion of the following two properties in the Historic
‘nventory:

“The Rogers IIouse”, located at 2601 E. Lake Avenue, Watsonville, CA 95076 (the Santa Cruz County
Fairgrounds), APN: 05 l-49 l-01 ; and

9 “Emma’s Bungalow”, located at 522 Hauer Apple Way, Aptos, CA 95003, APN: 107-5 1 l-28.

It is recommended that your Board schedule a public hearing for November 14, 2000 at 1:30 p.m. and direct the
Clerk of the Board to provide appropriate Notice of the public hearing.

Sincerely,

/&sj&LJ* gl.L-

Alvin D. James ’
Planning Director

R E C O M M E N D E D :  ’

\
County Administrative Offrcer

Attachment: Legal Ad

cc: Historic Resources Commission
Property Owners

ADJh:/pln816/C:\MyFiles\Board  Lettersbtoric  inventory.wpd
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ

HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION

The County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 14,2000,  at
1:30 p.m. at the County Government Building, 5” floor, Board of Supervisors Chambers, 701
Ocean Street, Santa Cruz, California, 95060 to consider amending the County’s Historic
Resources Inventory to include a property located at:

1) 522 Hauer Apple Way, Aptos, CA 95003 (Assessor’s Parcel Number 107-5 1 l-28)
commonly known as Emma’s Bungalow”; and

2) 2601 E. Lake Avenue, Watsonville, CA 95076 (Assessor’s Parcel Number
05 l-49 1-O l), commonly known as The Rogers House, at the Watsonville Fairgrounds.

The proposed amendment to the Historic Resources Inventory has been reviewed and approved
by the County Historic Resources Commission, and requires review and approval by the County
Board of Supervisors.

If you are interested in this item, you may attend the Board public hearing and speak, or send a
letter which will be considered at the hearing. Please address your letter to Cherry McCormick,
Historic Resources Commission, Santa Cruz Planning Department, 70 1 Ocean Street, Room
406B,  Santa Cruz,  CA 95060. Additional information may be obtained by contacting the Santa
Cruz Planning Department at 454-3 132.
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